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From: Rowena Sommerville
Sent: 22 February 2017 09:19
To: Clir.Jane Mortimer; virginia.ramsey( Chris France; Colette Kelly
Subject: Fw: Development at the Victoria Hotel, Robin Hoods Bay
Colleagues,

| am forwarding on to you this email from my neighbours to NYM Planning - just to ensure that you all
receive it and note its contents.

Regards, ;f NYMNPA )
Rowena Sommetrville E 97 FEB ?g” y Ve

From: David Smith <

Sent: 21 February 2017 17:12

To: h.wehster@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Cc: Rowena Sommerville

Subject: Development at the Victaria Hotel, Robin Hoods Bay

Dear Ms Webster,

Further to Rowena Sommervilles' email of 2nd February, | would also like to voice my concerns with regard to the proposed
building work at the Victoria Hotel.

My property is next door to that of Ms Sommerville and is also affected by increased land slippage. As has been noted new
fencing erected by Mr. Fidler to mark the boundary to the extended car park is leaning. It would appear that the weight of the
four cars that this extension can accommodate has caused the land to become unstable.

| am concerned that a sizeable extension with fully tiled roof may well cause further and more serious disturbance to the local
topography. This is without taking into consideration the effects of construction due to the presence of heavy machinery and
changes to drainage patterns.

| would appreciate your thoughts on the matter.
Best Regards,
David Smith

Cation House
Victoria Terrace

Robin Hoods Bay






